Debra Thomeson

From: Mandy Powers <mandy@huddleAK.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 1:13 PM

To: Holly Spoth-Torres

Subject: DOT&PF DRAFT Long-Range Transportation & Freight Plan - Comment by October 31,
2022

Good afternoon!

In September, the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) launched Virtual Public Meeting
#3 for the Statewide Long-Range Transportation Plan and Freight Plan (LRTP/FP). The DRAFT Plan is available for review
and comment.

Your voice matters in this plan! We ask that you:

e View the virtual public meeting to learn about the Draft Statewide Long-Range Transportation Plan and
Freight Plan.

» Take the survey at the end to let us know your comments on the DRAFT plans.

» Share the virtual public meeting with others in your network.

Comments are being accepted through October 31, 2022.

The LRTP/FP provides the long-term vision, policies, and decision-making framework that will guide the transportation
system over the coming years. The LRTP/FP is expected to be finalized by the end of 2022. Visit the project website for
more information.

Please let us know if you have any questions and thank you for your participation.
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Mandy Powers (she/her)

Office Manager, Huddle AK
website | instagram | facebook | twitter




